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Patient Group Meeting – 04.10.2012
1. Chairman’s opening remarks:
Opening remarks were made by Alan Pearch, who was standing in for Ian Tulley, to introduce the group to Dr Sorooshian and get the meeting underway.
2. Attendance and Apologies:
Attendees:



Apologies:
Bryan-Brown, Pauline


Green, Pamela
Cooper, Robert



Pearch, Alan



McCarthy, Jocelyn
Triggs, Roger



Pearch, Linda

Welton, Mahmud


Tulley, Ian
King, Mike 
3. Minutes of last meeting held on 06.09.2012:
The minutes were agreed as a true record of the previous meeting and were signed off by Alan Pearch acting as the Chairperson.  

4. Outstanding Action Points – Feedback:

Vending Machine 
Graham Willoughby explained that the landlord for the building has changed and is keen on refurbishing the ground floor to enable the chemist to have more space and possibly link both PPHC and the Apollo buildings together so that the services offered in each can be combined.  The vending machine and other items have been put on hold so all of these things can be looked into in more detail as part of the overhaul.  

Flu Message (Phone System) 

Graham Willoughby mentioned that we are awaiting an N3 broadband connection to be upgraded on 23.10.2012, but the phone system is under a fixed contract with BT and it does not enable us to have in-house control at present.   

Email addresses for patients
Graham Hunt advised that we are actively collecting mobile numbers and email addresses from patients to be added to their records.

Test results (Phone system)
This is the same problem we are having with the flu message on the phones.  

4. Outstanding Action Points – Feedback – Continued:
Television / Computer Monitor 

Again, this is part of the overhaul of the waiting room but, when it goes ahead, it will be a PowerPoint slide presentation so we can control the content and not have adverts interrupting the information we are trying to get across.  

Suggestion Box 

Graham Hunt has the suggestion box and it will be in place next week.  He is also putting up an A3 laminated poster in the Apollo Centre.  

Prescription Audit 

This has not been done yet.  Graham Hunt and Graham Willoughby asked what sort of audit needs to be performed and the general consensus was the ‘errors’  Graham Willoughby suggested a patient survey to monitor satisfaction and/or see where the majority of errors are occurring.  

Consultant Evening 
There will be a talk from Mr Mohammed Jelloo, Consultant Orthopaedic Surgeon, on Wednesday 28th November from 6.30pm onwards.  

Usage of the Stairs 

Graham Willoughby advised that there is no reason why the stairs cannot be accessible during the day for patients to use if they wish and he will speak to the reception staff to ensure it is open during the working day.  Also, if any member of the PPG would like to use the lift to access the meeting, they are to let us know on the day.  
Services available during lunch
Graham Willoughby has confirmed that patients can make pre-booked appointments during the lunch period in addition to collecting prescriptions and make general enquiries. 

Widen the walkways in waiting room 

Graham Hunt advised that, although the chairs are contained to within the pillars early on, they are gradually moved backwards throughout the course of the day.  The only ways to stop this from happening was to have the chairs in rows or have a form or barrier behind the chairs.  The former suggestion was not liked by the PPG members as they feel the way it is laid out currently is better and more open.  However, the barrier may cause problems from a health and safety aspect.  
Younger Group Member 
Graham Hunt emailed the young mum again, but she does not seem so keen now.  

Visit from Green Street PPG 
Graham Hunt has emailed Ian Tulley, as the Chairperson, and is awaiting a response.  

X-rays in Apollo 

Dr Pope has spoken to Dr Jain about offering patients the use of the Apollo X-ray facility and he will do this in future.  

8. A.O.B:
Waiting time between a patient leaving the next patient being called:

There is a usually a delay where the Doctor types up the records for the previous patient etc., but this will be as short as possible.  
Flu Jabs at home:
Mr Pearch asked if it was possible for flu vaccinations for housebound patients.  We have always done this and the patient or a representative should ring the surgery where there name is added to a list and the nurses will visit and administer the vaccine.  

PPG representative in reception:
Mr Pearch suggested having a PPG member sitting in reception for a couple of hours a week to take suggestions face-to-face from other patients that can then be raised at our meetings.  

Resignation from the group:

Jocelyn McCarthy has decided to step down from the group due to increasing mobility issues.  

Date of next meeting: Thursday 1st November 2012 at 12.30pm
All comments and suggestions for agenda to be emailed / phoned through a week before the next meeting – in this case by Thursday 25th October.
Email:
grahamhunt@nhs.net 
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01323 744634
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